
 EASTER HAT PARADE 
Our Easter Hat Parade will be held on Friday 8th April at 11:30am. 
Families are invited to join us for the parade and some Easter 
themed games. This is lovely way to spend the last day of term 
together. We look forward to seeing you here! Children are 
encouraged to come dressed up in a creative hat of their own 
creation. Use no cost recycled items, leaves, flowers and found objects to make 
something special! 

MATHS FUN 
Upper Division students having fun 
with fractions in maths groups last 
week. 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 
If you would like to organise a short 
phone interview with your child’s 
teacher to touch base about your 
child’s learning and wellbeing, please contact the school by 
phoning Felice or sending a text and we will organise a time. We 

are always happy to discuss your child’s progress and to work 
together to best support their needs. 

LIBRARY NEWS  
The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is going along really well.  However Lower 
Division is far out stripping Upper Division in the number of books they have read.  I 
realise the older children read much long texts, but very few have recorded those 
they have read.  I will be chasing up Stage 2 and 3 students this week to see how 
they are going so I can record their titles on the site. 
 

Many of the old children are vying for their Gold Award (4 
consecutive years in the challenge) and Platinum Award (7 
consecutive years in the challenge).  We would love to see 
these students reach these milestones. 
How a lovely Easter break. 

 

Dates to Remember  
30.03.22 Colour Run 
08.04.22 Easter Hat Parade 
  Last Day of Term1 

Term 2 
25.04.22 Anzac Day - Public Holiday 
26.04.22 Staff Development Day 
27.04.22 All students return      Life ED van 
28.04.22 Bungwahl School Anzac Service 
29.04.22 Zone Cross Country 
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A great place to be, 

 a great place to learn 

 
 
 
 

Cultural Kindness 



 Principals Message 
We have had a happy and busy two weeks at Bungwahl Public School. 

KINDNESS DAY 
Congratulations to our Student Representative Council (SRC) members for their 
planning, organisation and leadership of the Kindness Day activities. The whole 
school enjoyed many fun activities. These included hide and seek, friendship 
handshakes, performances, a treasure hunt and craft activities. The day 
concluded with an awards 
assembly led by Bella and Yindi. 
A highlight of the assembly was a 
performance by the Lower 
Division of “ Herman the Worm” 
song and Amarlie and Charlotte 
sharing their stories. The big 
smiles on the faces of students 
and teachers as they left on 
Friday proved that it IS COOL TO 
BE KIND and also lots of fun!  
Thanks Stage 3 for your 
commitment to the 2022 Bullying 
No Way Day. I’m sure this has 
helped us build a CULTURE OF 
KINDNESS in our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARMONY DAY 
We were very privileged this year to have two parents visit our school to share their 
experiences of growing up, and living, in European countries and speaking different 
languages. Jordan and Reuben’s dad ‘Ric’ talked to the Upper Division class about 
growing up in Portugal. He talked about seeing Christiano Ronaldo play soccer 
before he became the world number 1, the interesting history of Spain and Portugal, 
speaking several languages and the 
wonderful culture of family and food. Totti’s 
mum ‘Catherine’ read a beautiful story about 
a boy and a whale in Italian while Mrs Tuft 
translated in English. Catherine and Totti 
then spoke about their time living in Sicily 
(where Totti’s paternal family live) and we 
looked at photos of Mount Etna and the 
crystal clear waters of the Mediterranean 
Sea. We are very grateful to Catherine and 
Ric for sharing their knowledge and 
experiences with us. We are lucky to have 
so many wonderful cultures in Australia. 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs Tuft for organising our 
wonderful Harmony Day Assembly. 

 

 

 
 
 

COLOUR RUN CANCELLED due to wet fields  
P&C AGM STILL ON!! 
The colour run planned for tomorrow has been postponed to Friday 8th April 
following the Easter Hat Parade. P&C members, parents and staff will be ‘bringing 
colour’ to the students as they run around the school and complete some fun 
physical challenges. It will be a great afternoon and parents are welcome to join us 
to help out. Children are asked to wear old clothes.  

Students may bring a donation which will be given to support people affected by 
floods in the Northern NSW. Thank you to parents who have already sent in money 
for this fundraiser.  

Colour Run will be held as part of our Easter Hat Parade next week. 

P&C ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING.-Wednesday 30.03.22 TOMORROW  
It would be great to see most families represented at this meeting. Meeting starts at 
2:30pm in the Upper Division room. 


